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Our Ref.: FMCD/11:2 8" January 2020

Subject: Regarding AIPR for FMCS Visit.

It may kindly be noted that, administrative and vigilance clearance are required
for nomination of officer for visit under FMCS. In this regards, please refer to
Vigilance department note Vig./10:13/2018-19/1459 dated 06.01.2020 circulated
through intranet regarding Annual Immovable Property Return (AIPR) for year 2019.

All scientific cadre officer are therefore requested to submit the AIPR, in
compliance to the above circular to Vigilance Department before 31.01.2020. The
Heads of BOs /Dept. are kindly requested to ensure that all officers submit AIPR to
vigilance department by 31-01-2020.

(A K Purohit)
Sc.E & H

Circulated to Scientific cadre Officer (through Intranet)




